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Guardrail project coming to U.S. 54 east of El Dorado 

A guardrail replacement project will begin soon on U.S. 54 east of El Dorado. 

The Kansas Department of Transportation project will be on a 1.6-mile section of U.S. 54 in 

eastern Butler County. The work is expected to begin around Nov. 1 and end around early 

February 2022. 

During the project, drivers should be prepared for temporary lane closures, shoulder work 

and a reduced speed. 

Bettis Asphalt & Construction Inc., of Topeka, is the primary contractor for the $722,014 

project. 

The map below shows the approximate project location, marked in red. 
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#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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